
 

 

May 22, 2019 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT AND PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Residents, Business Owners, Property Owners, and other Affected or Interested Parties, 
 
A public hearing will be held in the Sandy City Hall, City Council Chambers, 10000 Centennial Parkway 
(170 West), Sandy, Utah, before the Sandy City Planning Commission on June 6, 2019 at 
approximately 6:15 p.m. to consider the Stadium Village Master Plan as an addition to, and 
amending, the Sandy City General Plan.  The Stadium Village Master Plan applies to the area from 9000 
S. to approximately 9600 S. and from I-15 to approximately 50 E.   
 
The Planning Commission, following the public hearing, 
may forward a recommendation to the City Council for a 
final decision.  A separate notice will be distributed at a 
later date for the City Council meeting.   
 
The Stadium Village Master Plan draft will be available 
for review at: 
www.sandy.utah.gov/departments/community-
development/planning/long-range-planning and upon 
request.  All interested parties are invited to review the 
plan draft, provide information or comments, and/or 
attend the public hearing.  Questions or comments 
concerning this proposal may be directed to Jake 
Warner in the Sandy City Community Development 
Department at (801) 568-7262 or 
jwarner@sandy.utah.gov.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sandy City Planning Division 
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